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Follow up Action from Narberth Canoe Club

I have been asked to email you and pass on the information why the Teifi Tour had to be cancelled at Cenarth falls this year.

I have attached a letter from the Teifi Trout association and also one that is from Dyfed Powys Police that is quite interesting.

The Teifi tour was stopped this year at Cenarth falls just to try and keep the peace, we had visits from the teifi trout committee and the
police both thought it might get out of hand. The event attracted 300 paddlers and in the end there was no problems over the
weekend. 

Please let me know if you need any further information I hope the Access debate is going well and hopefully by next years tour we will
be sure of our right of passage down the river!

Many thanks 

Gareth  

Llandysul Paddlers canoe centre,
Pont Tyweli,
Llandysul.
Carmarthenshire.
SA44 4AA
www.llandysul-paddlers.org.uk
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